
  
  
  
  

  ASE’ Fifteenth General Assembly Meeting  

  April 14, 2014  

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) held its Fifteenth General Assembly Meeting on Thursday,
March 27, 2014. The meeting Chaired by Mr. Marwan Al-Bataineh the chairman of the Board of
Directors, in the presence of the members of the Board of Directors, the Acting CEO of the ASE Mr.
Nader Azar and a representative of the Jordan Securities Commission (JSC). During the meeting,
they discussed the report of the Board of Directors on the activities of the ASE for the year 2013 and
its future plan; the participants will listen to the Auditor's Report including the balance sheet, final
statements of account, and the financial position. Moreover, they also discussed the annual balance
sheet, the account of revenues and expenditures, and the cash flow for the ASE. The financial
statements for the year ended December 31st, 2013 also endorsed. 
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